


From: Hollister, Aaron
To: Aaron Hollister
Subject: FW: NO extension and NO new development!
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 10:07:48 AM

 
 

From: murleen ray [mailto:kitties4clarknme@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 4:03 PM
To: Hollister, Aaron <AHollister@srcity.org>
Subject: NO extension and NO new development!
 
Dear Mr Hollister,
We are sending this to you to voice our opinions about the proposed development of Kerry
Ranch I in our neighborhood. We are opposed to any more development adjacent to our own.
The most recent developments have already impacted the riparian ecosystem and are driving
out wildlife and destroying open space set aside as preserves. 
 
We do NOT want an extension on the company's application; we do NOT want the additional
development to go in. 
Respectfully,
Murleen & Clark Ray
2258 Dancing Penny Way
Santa Rosa, CA
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